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Waltham Biosafety Committee and Waltham Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes  

 

September 9, 2020 
 
The Biosafety Committee and Board of Health meeting was called to order 

 at 5:00 PM.  

 

Dr. Merola was not present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (June 3, 2020) were reviewed and approved by the Board. 

 

The following items were discussed: 

  

1.  Ventus Therapeutics, 100 Beaver Street, was granted an RDNA Permit. 

 

2. ZebiAI Therapeutics, Inc., 100 Beaver Street, Suite 201, was granted an    

    RDNA Permit. 

 

3.  Northway Biotech Inc., 828 Winter Street, 3rd Floor, was granted an      

     RDNA Permit. 

 

4. The Board is in favor of supporting the License Commission on  

     Entertainment Licenses on Moody Street. 

 

5.  The Board was updated on rat issues in some neighborhoods. 

 

6.  The Board was updated on COVID – 19. 

 

7.  The Board members discussed and voted in favor to approve the putting  

up of sign boards throughout the City to remind residents of safety precautions to stop     

the spread   of COVID-19. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:42 PM. 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 7, 2020 

at 5:00 PM. 
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